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Corrigendum to tenders listed on 21.3.25 on NAFED website for supply of 

different kind of Pulses to ITBP on behalf of NAFED for FY 25-26 

 

 This is in reference to the terms and conditions for the tenders listed on 21.3.25 

on NAFED website for supply of different kind of Pulses to ITBP on behalf of NAFED for 

FY 25-26. 

 
Auction 

No 
Clause no Existing Clause Revised Clause 

ITBP-
CHG-02 
FY25-26 
(Milling) 
– Urad 
Whole 

Bidding 
parameter 
(Page 1) & 
Clause no. 
7.3. (c) 

Residuals obtained from milling 
process shall be kept by the miller at 
the cost of Rs. 1,000 per quintal for 
the quantity equivalent to 24.65% of 
raw stock issued to the miller. 

Residuals obtained from milling 
process shall be kept by the miller at 
the cost of Rs. 1,000 per quintal for 
the quantity equivalent to 6.95% of 
raw stock issued to the miller. 

Clause no. 
14.2.(b) 

Invoice of milled pulses (ex-mill) the 
rate of which shall be ‘weighted 
average rate at which raw pulses 
billed by NAFED to bidder’ plus + cost 
of milling, handling, transportation, 
etc as per approved bid less- (cost of 
residuals(1000)*residual%(24.65%)) 
/ ‘fixed OTR % as per this contract) 

Invoice of milled pulses (ex-mill) the 
rate of which shall be ‘weighted 
average rate at which raw pulses 
billed by NAFED to bidder’ plus + cost 
of milling, handling, transportation, 
etc as per approved bid less- (cost of 
residuals(1000)*residual%(6.95%)) 
/ ‘fixed OTR % as per this contract) 

ITBP-
CHG-03 
FY25-26 
(Milling) 
– Urad 
Chhilka 

Bidding 
parameter 
(Page 1) & 
Clause no. 
7.3. (c) 

Residuals obtained from milling 
process shall be kept by the miller at 
the cost of Rs. 1,000 per quintal for 
the quantity equivalent to 24.65% of 
raw stock issued to the miller. 

Residuals obtained from milling 
process shall be kept by the miller at 
the cost of Rs. 1,000 per quintal for 
the quantity equivalent to 12.36% of 
raw stock issued to the miller. 

Clause no. 
14.2.(b) 

Invoice of milled pulses (ex-mill) the 
rate of which shall be ‘weighted 
average rate at which raw pulses 
billed by NAFED to bidder’ plus + cost 
of milling, handling, transportation, 
etc as per approved bid less- (cost of 
residuals(1000)*residual%(24.65%)) 
/ ‘fixed OTR % as per this contract) 

Invoice of milled pulses (ex-mill) the 
rate of which shall be ‘weighted 
average rate at which raw pulses 
billed by NAFED to bidder’ plus + cost 
of milling, handling, transportation, 
etc as per approved bid less- (cost of 
residuals(1000)*residual%(12.36%)) 
/ ‘fixed OTR % as per this contract) 

ITBP-
CHG-06 
FY25-26 
(Milling) 
– Dal 
Masur 
Whole 

Bidding 
parameter 
(Page 1) & 
Clause no. 
7.3. (c) 

Residuals obtained from milling 
process shall be kept by the miller at 
the cost of Rs. 1,000 per quintal for 
the quantity equivalent to 24.65% of 
raw stock issued to the miller. 

Residuals obtained from milling 
process shall be kept by the miller at 
the cost of Rs. 1,000 per quintal for 
the quantity equivalent to 6.5% of 
raw stock issued to the miller. 

Clause no. 
14.2.(b) 

Invoice of milled pulses (ex-mill) the 
rate of which shall be ‘weighted 
average rate at which raw pulses 
billed by NAFED to bidder’ plus + cost 
of milling, handling, transportation, 
etc as per approved bid less- (cost of 
residuals(1000)*residual%(24.65%)) 
/ ‘fixed OTR % as per this contract) 

Invoice of milled pulses (ex-mill) the 
rate of which shall be ‘weighted 
average rate at which raw pulses 
billed by NAFED to bidder’ plus + cost 
of milling, handling, transportation, 
etc as per approved bid less- (cost of 
residuals(1000)*residual%(6.5%)) / 
‘fixed OTR % as per this contract) 

ITBP-
CHG-07 
FY25-26 
(Milling) 
– Chana 

Bidding 
parameter 
(Page 1) & 
Clause no. 
7.3. (c) 

Residuals obtained from milling 
process shall be kept by the miller at 
the cost of Rs. 1,000 per quintal for 
the quantity equivalent to 24.65% of 
raw stock issued to the miller. 

Residuals obtained from milling 
process shall be kept by the miller at 
the cost of Rs. 1,000 per quintal for 
the quantity equivalent to 8.5% of 
raw stock issued to the miller. 
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Whole Clause no. 
14.2.(b) 

Invoice of milled pulses (ex-mill) the 
rate of which shall be ‘weighted 
average rate at which raw pulses 
billed by NAFED to bidder’ plus + cost 
of milling, handling, transportation, 
etc as per approved bid less- (cost of 
residuals(1000)*residual%(24.65%)) 
/ ‘fixed OTR % as per this contract) 

Invoice of milled pulses (ex-mill) the 
rate of which shall be ‘weighted 
average rate at which raw pulses 
billed by NAFED to bidder’ plus + cost 
of milling, handling, transportation, 
etc as per approved bid less- (cost of 
residuals(1000)*residual%(8.5%)) / 
‘fixed OTR % as per this contract) 

 

http://www.nafed-india.com/

